
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Coming up after half term… 

20.02.23 
Maths 

Next term in Maths we will be using our place value knowledge and applying it to numbers up 

to 50.  

English  
In English we will be listening to a new story linked to our topic, ‘The Secret Garden.’ We 

will be learning about postcards and writing postcards from the character’s point of view. 

Phonics 

Next term 

New GPC’s: or  (ur) 

Tricky Words: Once 

Reading 

 In the first week back we we will be reading with our grown ups 1:1. Please make sure your 

child has their reading book each day. 

Topic  
 

PSHCE: Next term we will be revisiting our learning behaviours and thinking about how we 

can help ourselves to regulate. 

 

Art: In Art we will be thinking about sketching and learning different techniques to help us 

create a picture. 

 

Computing: We will be thinking about how to stay safe on the internet during internet 

safety day. 

 

Science: In science we will be starting our new unit. In this unit we will be learning how to 

create an animated story. 

 

PE: We will be starting our new units, gymnastics and sending and receiving. 

 

Geography: In Geography we will be thinking about all the oceans and learning where they 

are in the world. 

 

 

 



 
Please note that as the week progresses it is sometimes necessary to change what is 

planned to meet the learning needs of the children and therefore changes to the above 

may occur. 

 

 

Additional notes and reminders 

Homework: This week please read as much as possible over the half term and record 

everything on Boom Read. 

 

Naming uniform/ resources:  Please ensure your child’s things are named so we can 

easily identify any lost item’s owners. 

 

Just a reminder that hedgehogs and Squirrels now have library on a Friday. 

 

If you are running late and arrive at school part 9:00 am please ensure you sign in at 

the office. 

 

Upcoming dates 

 

Tuesday 21st February 8:40 – 9:00 am Parents drop in and work share  

Wednesday 22nd February 2:30 -2:50 pm  Parents drop in and work share 


